
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.156 
Released – 20 September 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 9 September 2022 requesting information regarding 117 
aftercare funding arrangements. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I am making a FOI request to enquire around the standard 117 aftercare funding 
arrangements within different ICBs (e.g. CCG/LA split %) and the rationale for this (e.g. 
attaching the joint agreement if available or LA/Health rep provide a summary). If the 117 
funding contribution does vary for each case – how is the 117 aftercare funding split 
determined? Is there a tool/matrix that is used? 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not provide mental health services; 
therefore we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


